University of West Florida Historic Trust July 23, 2018
120 Church street
Pensacola, Florida 32502

RE: City of Pensacola
Architecture Review Board Position

Members of the UWF Historic Trust Board of Directors,

| am Derek D. Salter and | would be honored for your consideration for nomination to the Pensacola
Architecture Review Board.

I have been a resident of the City of Pensacola for the past 20 years. | moved to Pensacola after
graduating college with a Bachelor of Architecture from Mississippi State University. One of the main
reasons | chose Pensacola was the uniqueness of the historic downtown area and the history preserved
through its Architecture.

I received my Florida Architect license in 2002 and over the years I've had a handful of opportunities to
work on projects located in various districts covered by the ARB. These opportunities helped to provide
insight into the uniqueness of each district and each request. Though I have never served on a board |
am excited for the opportunity and committed to respect and follow the rules and procedures of the
ARB to the best of my ability for the full term of the position.

Thank you again for your consideration.

Derek D. Salter
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Architect
dsalter@dagarchitects.com
850-255-3366




